
Annual enrollment is your opportunity to review your benefit options and add, drop, or change your benefit coverage for the 

next plan year.  

AE Dates 

 November 10th – November 21st

Be sure to enroll this year if: 

 You were enrolled in the BlueCross BlueShield POS plan last year, as that plan is no longer available.

 You want to contribute to a Health Care and/or Dependent Care Flexible Spending Account (FSA) this year.

 You want to contribute to a Health Savings Account (HSA).

 You want to change your coverage for this plan year.

What is changing this year? 

 The BlueCross BlueShield POS plan is going away. If you were enrolled in this plan, make sure to review your new

options.

 The wellness credit has been increased to $300, make sure you complete the survey to participate!

What happens if I don’t enroll? 

 If you do not make an enrollment election, all of your coverage from last year – except for FSAs and HSAs – will carry

over into next year.

 If you were enrolled in the BlueCross BlueShield POS plan you will be defaulted into the Aetna Consumer Choice Plan.

 You will not be eligible for the wellness credit, a $300 savings!


